

Elementary School News 7 May 2018



NEWS

Dear TCIS Community,
Last week, we held the first of two
Spring Concerts. For our first
concert, ECE students sang and
played their instruments beautifully.
We are always so excited and grateful
to see many of our parents on
campus, so thank you for taking time
to attend and support these
programs.

If you weren't able to attend, the recording has been posted to Facebook. If you are not on Facebook, click here to see photos from our ECE Spring Concert (photos by Mr. New).

This week, we invite our Elementary families back to campus for our G1-G4 Spring Concert. We will begin at 8:20 in the 360.

Finally, a BIG thank you to our wonderful music teacher Ms.
Rebekah. She works with the students all year to help them learn to read and appreciate music. We are so grateful for her work and the music program!

Make it a great week! Dr. Betsy

COMMUNITY

We are **NOW enrolling** for the **STEM Summer Learning Institute**. Click <u>here</u> to learn more and register.

Help us plan for next year, by printing and completing this short form (here).

STUDENT NEWS

It's almost **Spring Concert** Time! Click <u>here</u> for the ES flier.

MAP testing begins the week of May 14 and continues the week of May 21. Please click <u>here</u> to see the ES schedule.

This Tuesday we will have our last ES assembly for the year. We will meet at 7:20 in the 2nd floor gym.



EVENTS

Monday, 7 May 7:20 School Assembly

Tuesday, 8 May 7:30 Assembly - 2nd Floor Gym.

Friday, 11 May 8:20 ES Spring Concert, 360



Behind the Scenes

Click here for May <u>Canteen</u> Menu

Contact Information:
http://www.tcis.ac.th
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204
(attendance)
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220
Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and
Line TCIS (Official)